
 
 
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  David Chanski, City Administrator/Clerk 
 
RE: Small Pavilion Relocation 
 
DATE:  August 8, 2024 

 
Background 
The City Council accepted the bid on the City Hall Remodel & Expansion project during a 
special meeting on July 18. Construction is scheduled to commence in mid-to-late September. 
As the first phase of the project is the construction of the new addition on the north side of City 
Hall, relocation of the small pavilion will be one of the first tasks completed. 
 
Small Pavilion Relocation 
The small pavilion on the north side of City Hall has been inspected by the Building Official and 
deemed to be in very good condition and worth relocated. As such, relocation of the pavilion 
was an included expense in the City Hall Remodel & Expansion project.  
 
Staff is recommending that the pavilion be relocated to the new disc golf course parking lot as 
the installation of a pavilion is a listed as future improvement to the Breezy Point Disc Golf 
Course & Recreation in the Parks Master Plan.  
 
Committee Action 
Staff is requesting that the Committee discuss a new location for the small pavilion and make a 
recommendation to the City Council.  
 

 


